
This morning the AT&T Southeast, Utility Operations, and AT&T Billing bargaining 
teams, along with the Wire Tech and Consumer subcommittees continued to work on 
preparing our bargaining proposals.  This afternoon, the teams and subcommittees met 
with staff from the Research Department at CWA Headquarters to discuss wage 
increases, benefit costs, economic trends, and other important information that will help 
to guide our efforts at the bargaining table.   
 

We want to thank all the members across District 3 for your strong support and all of the 
mobilization that’s taking place.  We are scheduled to meet with AT&T’s bargaining 
teams on Tuesday, June 25th to officially start contract negotiations.  We will distribute 
our next bargaining update after our meeting with the company.  
 

 
 


